
RSC/ReligionsWG/2023/1/TranslationsTLO 

10 July, 2023 

 

 

To: Renate Behrens, Chair, RDA Steering Committee 

CC: Anne Welsh, RSC Secretary 

From: Szabolcs Dancs, Translations Team Liaison Officer 
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General remark 

The proposal seeks to eliminate a set of options that are specific to certain religions. 

The Background chapter at the proposal includes the following statement: 

“Instructions on the inclusion of titles for specific religions should be community 

based and not part of base RDA.”  

It would be important if communities with the same or similar religious 

background/tradition could find a suitable way to collaborate to apply the same 

instructions for titles where possible. 

Recommendation 1: 

Approve 

Recommendation 2: 

Approve 

Recommendation 3: 

Approve 

Recommendation 4: 

Approve 


